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EXHIBIT I 
Customer Notification 

 
On June 23, 2011, the following Mountain Sewer customers (who are involved in a formal 
complaint against Mountain Sewer) were mailed copies of the letter from Mountain Sewer 
notifying the Utah Public Services Commission of Mountain Sewer’s intent to file a request for a 
rate increase.  A copy of the notification letter is attached. 
 
James and Dawn Martell 
673 E Via Cortina 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
Robert Kimball 
LSV HOA President 
C/O Dominic Guida 
Krier Mgmt. 
3710 Quincy Ave. 
Ogden, UT 84403 
 
Frank and Pat Cumberland 
6563 East 1100 S 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
Larry and Sharon Zini 
6618 E Via Cortina 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
David and Marsha Smith 
6711 E Via Cortina 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
Andrew and Lisa Hecht 
6596 E 1100 S 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
Michael and Diane Suley 
980 S 6525 E 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 
SalimAbiEzzi 
931 S. Meadowlark Ln. 
Huntsville, UT 84317 
 






